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Dane County Library Service June Director’s Report 
 
YWCA Restorative Justice Training.  We conclude our YWCA training on June 7.  Ali, our YWCA trainer, will attend some 
Owl Creek stops over the summer to help us continue   
 
 
DCLS/MPL Readmobile Extension Project.  Please see the attached report that I shared with Greg Brockmeyer, County 
Administrator, and Joe Parisi. 
 
 
Friends.  I’ve sent brochures and sponsor Friend requests to several businesses in communities where the Bookmobile 
stops. We will have another meeting in June to elect officers, review procedures for Friends membership records and 
fees, and discuss a launch date.  I’m thinking that July 1 would be a good time to launch our membership drive. 
 
 
Bookmobile repair.  We have been working through issues with our air conditioners this month.  This is a warranty issue 
and we hope to get the units replaced quickly. 
 
 
WLA Support Services Keynote.  I gave the keynote speech at the May 24 WLA Support Services and Circulation 
Conference at UW-Baraboo.  I spoke about being stuck and tools to find ways to lead yourself through getting unstuck. 
 
 
ALA Grant-writing webinar.  I was contacted by ALA to present a webinar on grant-writing.  The webinar will be an hour 
and be live on July 25. 
 
 


